

January 8, 2016

Memo To:

Dale B. Billingsley

Vice Provost for Undergraduate Affairs

From:

Neville G. Pinto

Interim Executive Vice President and University Provost

Re:

UNDERGRADUATE POLICY CHANGE RECOMMENDATIONS

Dale, I am very grateful to you and the members of the Undergraduate Council for the well thought-out and improved policy change recommendations. I know this involved a tremendous amount of work. I realize that the review was undertaken with student success in mind, and I believe these changes will be very beneficial to our students.

Please accept this note as my approval of the recommendations and the go-ahead for you to take whatever steps are necessary to inform the affected parties and implement the changes.

Again, many thanks for an excellent report and recommendations.